
‭JUST THE FACTS…‬
‭The VTA/CTA/NEA 24-25 Bargaining Update‬

‭Issue #9‬
‭May 22, 2025‬

‭The VUSD and VTA bargaining teams met for 6 hours on May 16, 2025.‬

‭VUSD Team Members:  David Robertson, Sasha Begell, Ali Eeds, Kelly Burks, Charleston‬
‭Brown, Cathy Bozzini, Shayla Bowman, and Lynn Benevides‬

‭VTA Team Members: Megan Morris, Sofia Calderon, Becky Wylie, Tracy Begley, Kim‬
‭Campbell and Brenda Hensley, VTA President‬

‭We spent the entire morning talking about Article 14: Safety. VTA and VUSD teams finalized‬
‭language for the safety article. TA #3 was signed. Please see the attached document (signed‬
‭copy on file).‬

‭We spent some time discussing parameters for the Elementary Prep MOU; we hope to have that‬
‭finalized the week after school gets out.‬

‭Finally, we looked through the list of options that were presented for Article 4: Hours. We‬
‭crossed off options that we knew we couldn’t agree to for next year, and circled ones that we‬
‭might be able to agree to for next school year. Some possible changes for next year are: site sub‬
‭emergencies instead of district wide sub emergencies, having a maximum PLC time allowed for‬
‭Fridays at all levels, and a time that Back to school night or conferences cannot go past.‬

‭Next Date for Bargaining: May 27‬


